
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
  
 
Summer Year 5 and Year 6 Rounders Practice 

 
Rounders Practice will commence next Monday 13th May between 4.00 and 5.00 p.m. 
 
Practice is essential in order to enter a strong team into local tournaments and Ms Forster 
hopes that most children will be able to attend. Please click here to indicate if you give 
permission for your child to take part. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Rick Hyde 
Headmaster  
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1elMXs0nQjgS1q5wnvsEXnIluBFacc1nO9gpGh5Jyin4/edit

